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16 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 
Key Dates for Autumn Term 2 

 
I hope you and your families are well.  
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to remind you of some upcoming key dates. 
 
It would be a great pleasure to see you at our annual Winter Music Concert on Thursday. Events like these are 
where we see our school community come together and share the joy and passion of music. It is also a key 
ingredient which marks a strength of Rooks Heath School and, following the year we have had, it will bring 
some much needed joy in advance of the anticipated festive season. Tickets cost £2.50 and can be purchased 
via ParentPay or at the door on the evening itself. 
 
The school will be closed for our Academy Day on Friday 26th November. Students in Year 10 have been 
provided with an excellent opportunity to engage in our Work Shadowing Day, a reminder of which can be 
found in the letter which was sent last week and is available on our website. Year 10 parents, please ensure 
you follow the guidance to secure your child’s work shadowing and inform Mrs Subra via the forms available. 
 
Year 11 students should use this day to continue to revise for their mock exams and all other students should 
catch up on homework and revise for any forthcoming end of term tests.  
 
 
Key dates: 
Thursday 18th November Rooks Heath Winter Music Concert 
Monday 22nd November  Mock Examinations for Year 11 begin 
Wednesday 24th November Year 9 Online Parent-Teacher Consultation Evening (booking open) 
Friday 26th November  Academy Day – School Closed to students 
Tuesday 30th November  Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) 6pm 
Friday 17th December  End of Autumn Term 
Tuesday 4th January  Start of the Spring Term 2022 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Miriam Manderson 
Headteacher 
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